
Dear All 

The Lent Study Groups are   in progress. We are using a web based course called Mystery of God, a Churches 

Together course from Lent 2019. It has 5 sessions. Take up has been satisfactory for 2 groups, one at St 

Stephen’s and one in our Hall. Christine and I are sharing this as lead. Zoom one did not have enough takers.  

It is a pity that more people did not join. I am hoping that the web resources sheet for the Spituality group in our 

parish which I am preparing for next week will be more appealing than study groups. 

 

Please accept my apologies for the meeting this Wednesday. I have to be in the Abbey for the last Night Tour. I 

am the grumpy Choir Monk. 

 

Finally I am writing this in Watford General waiting to see Paul Williams. He is in the Emergency Assessment 

Unit. He is ok and I expect will be shifted to another ward and kept in for a week or so. No broken bones or 

physical injuries. Also I think he will be moving out of the house soon and going into residential care hopefully 

by Easter. There are a number of bridges to cross yet though!!! 

 

Best wishes  

 

Peter  

 


